





PRESIDENT

RABBI ALEXANDER M. SCHINDLER • UNION OF AMERICAN HEBREW CONGREGATIONS NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021 838 FIFTH AVENUE (212) 249-0100

August 10, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm 27 West 86th Street New York, N.Y. 10024

Dear Norman:

The news of your election as President of Yeshiva University was a source of delight. I hasten to extend every good wish to you and a very warm and hearty mazal tov. Your selection for this important and prestigious post indicates the esteem, admiration and high regard in which you held and I rejoice with you on this tribute to your abilities.

You bring many fine qualities of heart and mind to the task at hand and it is my fond hope that you will derive a full measure of fulfillment, happiness and satisfaction from your new responsiblities.

With all good wishes and warmest regards, I am

Sincerely,

Alexander M. Schindler